
Marco Senior Softball Meeting Nov. 17 2019 
 
Following the Island Division Draft at the Marco Courtyard Condominium Social 
Room, Bill Shurina called the meeting to order at 10:15 AM 
 
Present: Tom Angelo, Ron Irwin, Bill Kaschube, Bill Moors, Bill Tompson, John 
 Remhoff, Mike Schwab, Bill Shurina, Warren Uhl, Tom Whitlock  
 
Absent: None 
 
In a previous meeting the Board of Directors established the draft round for the 
Island Division managers.  The PPC, in consultation with the Island Division 
managers, changed the protocol.  The Board concluded that this decision would not 
be precedential for the Marco Division draft or future Island Division drafts.    
 
Motion:  Tom Whitlock, Seconded Mike Schwab, The Board approve the following 
PPC recommendations for sponsors and managers in the Marco and Gulf Coast 
Divisions. 
 
    
   Marco Division 
  
 Crazy Flamingo  Ralph Leiterding 
 Joey’s Pizza   Ron Irwin 
 Mango’s   Warren Uhl 
 Mutual Omaha Bank  Tommy Loiacono 
 Snook Inn   Mike Arnold 
 Stonewalls   Peter Karl 
 
   Gulf Coast Division 
 
 American Legion  Jim Conway 
 Doreen’s   Butch Monson 
 Moose Lodge   Dom Fiorda 
 
Motion passed unanimously 
 
Three individuals, in response to a note on the website, applied as late registrants. 
Because the number of applicants fell below a critical level, a Motion was made by 
Ron Irwin and Seconded by Tom Angelo to accept these applicants into the league. 
 
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
The question of a pitcher’s screen for the Gulf Coast Division emerged.  Warren Uhl 
will investigate the options and feasibility of a screen and report back to the Board 
at the Dec. 1 meeting. 



 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bill Moors 
Tom Whitlock 
 
 
 
  


